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June 18, 2019

Dear Families,

As you know, next Monday, June 24", Tuesday, June 25 and Wednesday, June 26" are
early dismissal days. Our students will be dismissed at 11:45 a.m. On early dismissal
days we will give our students the opportunity to purchase a school lunch. Lunch on
early dismissal days will be optional for our students. On these days there will be an
assortment of lunch choices. We will provide a lunch block for any child who is
interested in eating lunch prior to dismissal. Students who choose not eat lunch will
stay in their classroom with their teacher.

Payment options for early dismissal lunches will be the same as our daily lunch program.
Families who qualify for free/reduced lunch will be honored and our cost of lunch is
$2.25. Please do not hesitate contact me or Patty Metzler, our Food Service Manager

with any questions.
Sincerely,

O 22

Andrew Kourt
Principal



